
Dear Parents       27th June 2017 

 

We are coming to the end of a very successful year and I would like to take this opportunity to 

personally say a big thank you to you and our lovely students for all their hard work and dedication 

in making the school what it is. 

The events over the next two weeks: 

Wednesday 28th June – End Of Year Show.   

All students should be in full school uniform.  They should bring their costume to school in a bag, 

labelled with their name.  We will provide lunch, dinner, snacks and beverages throughout the day. 

It would be lovely to see as many parents as possible in the evening, (arts depot Finchley) the doors 

open at 6:00 pm and the show starts at 6:30 pm.  If you have not already purchased your tickets, 

there will be a limited number on sale at the venue. 

 

Thursday 29th June – Late Start 

School will start at 10:30 am, the bus service will run accordingly to ensure that your child arrives to 

school for 10:30am.   

 

Friday 30th June & Monday 3rd July – Normal Day 

Normal school day, all students in full uniform and arrive on time. 

 

Tuesday 4th July  - Sports Day 

All students should arrive to school wearing their full School PE Kit, anyone who is not in their full 

Kit will be sent home. 

 

Wednesday 5th July – Normal School Day 

Normal school day, all students in full uniform and arrive on time. 

 

Thursday 6th July – Thorpe Park 

Students should arrive at school by 8:00 am, they do not have to be in uniform.   We plan to arrive 

back to the school by 6:00 pm.  Please ensure that your child brings a pack lunch in a carrier bag or if 

they wish some spending money to purchase items/food or drink during the day.  There will be no 

bus service to drop the students after the trip, therefore please ensure that you have made 

arrangements for your child to be collected from the school.   We will not take any responsibility for 

valuables or money lost on the day. 

 



Friday 7th June – School Closes at 12:30pm 

After an exciting awards assembly we will end the day at 12:30pm, therefore lunch will not be 

served.  The school bus service will leave promptly. 

 

Have a lovely summer and we look forward to seeing you all in the next academic year. 

 

 

 

Mrs Lena Dhrona  (Head KS3)  

ldhrona@northlondongrammar.com 

North London Grammar School  

+ 44 (0) 20 8205 0052  
110 Colindeep Lane, London NW9 6HB United Kingdom  

http://www.northlondongrammar.com  
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